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Year 10 Mock Examination Series  
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As year 10 begin their preparations for the upcoming mock examination series, please note the 
following key information: 
 

- Year 10 pupils have this week been provided with an up-to-date progress report. Please 
contact your House Office if you have not yet received your child’s report. 

 
- During our virtual Progress Evening event, taking place tomorrow 2nd May 16:00 – 20:00, 

subject teachers will be providing valuable information regarding how your child can 
prepare for the mock series. Please note that there is a small selection of appointments still 
available. The online booking system can be accessed directly via your WEDUC home page. 
Please contact House Office should you require any assistance.  

 
- Please note that your child will be provided with a wide selection of revision resources 

during form time tomorrow. We would therefore advise that pupils ensure they have 
adequate space in their bag or bring a spare carrier bag with them to school tomorrow. 

 
- The mock examination series is scheduled to take place between Friday 7th June and Friday 

9th July. Pupils will receive their examination timetable tomorrow and we will be continually 
providing Year 10 with important guidance and support during the period leading up to their 
mock examinations. I would like to highlight the importance of your child maintaining 
excellent attendance levels throughout this period if they are to achieve their potential.  

 
Thank you for your ongoing support and please do not hesitate to contact the school should you 
have any queries via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs K. Hibbs  
Headteacher 


